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I am writing to express my strong opposition to Oregon Senate Bill 163, which has 

undergone a dramatic transformation through the  “gut and stuff” practice. 

Senate Bill 163 has been subjected to a “gut and stuff” maneuver, expanding from a 

“study 1-page document to an extensive 222-page bill. This practice involves 

removing the original content of a bill and replacing it with entirely new bill.. Such a 

drastic change undermines the legislative process, bypasses proper public scrutiny, 

and raises serious concerns about transparency and democratic governance. 

 


